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Steven Liang

From: Rita McTighe <rmt4me@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 10:23 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: No increase please

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Please no water increase.  I can barely afford my water bill now.  
   

Regards, 

Rita 


